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Dear Fellow-Workers, 
Ruth and I praise God for your love and financial support 
of us and the Pensacola Hospitality House. Resurrection 
Sunday was at the beginning of April. What a wonderful 
and glorious Savior we have!

MINISTRY PRAISES AND PRAYER REQUESTS
We are now allowed to attend the chapel services with some 
restrictions still in place due to the virus. 

Chaplain Michaelis is leading the Wednesday night chapel 
Bible study through the book of Isaiah, and we all share 
a potluck meal before the study. Several young military 
personnel are coming out for this meal and Bible study. We 
are hoping to resume the barracks Bible study soon. Please 
pray with us that those doors to serve in the barracks would 
be opened to us.

Sunny, the young sailor in the picture, is a bringer! He 
brings friends to the services and the Bible study we recently 
started on Saturday afternoons. Sunny loves to tell people 
about the Lord! He changed his name to Sunny after he 
became a Christian just over two years ago.

PERSONAL PRAISES AND PRAYER REQUESTS
We had our new wheelchair accessible shower completed on 
December 26. The VA has a special program to help keep 
veterans in their own homes by assisting them in the cost of 
making the home more handicap friendly. Although Ruth 

doesn’t use the wheelchair for the shower at this time, she 
does greatly appreciate that there is no lip to the shower that 
she has to step over.

We ordered a new adjustable bed, in the hope that I will be 
able to get better sleep at night. Please pray I will get better 
quality and quantity of sleep. 

We got our roof replaced in March 2021 to repair the 
damages that Hurricane Sally caused back in September 
2020. We are very thankful that in spite of losing many 
shingles, our roof has not leaked throughout the many 
rainstorms we’ve had since the hurricane.

If you have ever been part of a Cadence ministry or been 
on staff with Cadence in the past, we invite you to be part 
of the Cadence Alumni ministry and have enclosed a card 
with information about how you can sign up. Cadence also 
has a new web page that has been updated, which you can 
view at Cadence.org.

We love hearing from you and how the Lord is working in 
you and through you.

In Him,

Skip & Ruth Main
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